
 
 

TWO-YEAR OLDNEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER 2020 
Dear Parents,  

 In this month we are going to be talking about what we are “Thankful” for. We will be working on some crafts 

with the children.  We are still going to be going over our ABC’s, numbers, colors, shapes, manners, and potty 

training.  

 At the end of the  month we will be welcoming back Mrs. Jessica. We also want to welcome Benjamin Fudge 

to our classroom from the toddler’s room. He started in the middle of October but I still wanted to welcome 

him to our classroom. We will be having Fall pictures done on Tuesday Nov. 17th and Wednesday Nov. 18th, 

make sure to bring in a nice outfit for your child to wear for pictures.  We will let you know which day your 

child will be photographed closer to that day.  

Throughout month of November we will be doing a Macaroni food drive. If you would like to donate some 

Mac and Cheese that would be great.  With Thanksgiving this month, we will be sending out papers/forms 

asking if your child will be attending the week of Thanksgiving, for staffing purposes. AALC will be closed 

Thursday Nov. 26th and Friday Nov. 27th for Thanksgiving. We will be doing a Spirit week for Monday Nov. 23rd 

to Wednesday Nov. 25th for just our class. Thank you!! Happy Thanksgiving!! 

Spirit Week: 

Monday: Wear Orange Day 

Tuesday: Crazy Hat Day 

Wednesday: Pajama Day 

Thursday: AALC Closed  

Friday: AALC Closed  

Reminders:  

 AALC will be closed Nov. 26th and Nov. 27th  

 Snack Money: $2.00 

 Spirit Week Nov. 23rd to Nov. 25th  

Ms. Sharice 

Ms. Kaylee 


